
Dear WI Secretary 

The team is currently in the process of organising events for the forthcoming months and would like your 

help. In order to create a programme that meets the diverse interests of the many Lancashire WI members, 

it would be really useful to have input from your WI.   

Please could you share the questions below at your next meeting to get some insight into what your 

members would like to be able to do? Most are just a show of hands asking for a number or percentage of 

membership, but please feel free to share any specific information you wish with the team. 

We appreciate your help with this and would be grateful if you could email this information back to the 

Make and Create team using email officeadmin@lfwi.org.uk  by Thursday 10th April, one response per WI. 

 

Name of your WI 
 

Number of members 
 
 

What craft areas/specific makes are you interested in, whether this be doing, learning or improving? 
(Please could you also give an idea of the number or percentage interest of your membership for these) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Which of these statements applies to your members personally?  
I would like to… (please could you add areas of crafting in your response e.g.cookery, sewing, flower 
craft etc) 
 
Learn a new craft/skill (e.g. a beginner’s event) 
 
 
 
 
Improve/develop a craft or skill you already do (e.g. courses to offer a next level) 
 
 
 
 
Keep doing/continue, but be offered different projects 
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We know that there are some very talented Lancashire members out there. Do you feel that you could, 
or have interest in, leading a group in your particular craft area? (Please could you also say how many 
participants you would be comfortable leading in a group)  
Anyone interested is welcome to contact the team directly to discuss this. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We try to offer courses and events on different days and at different times. Would you be more likely or 
able to attend weekend or weekday courses?  
 
Weekend 
 
Any weekday 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If there is anything you wish to add, please feel free. Thank you once again from the Make and Create 

Team. 

Please note that all feedback/suggestions will be gratefully received and carefully considered, but 

inclusion in our programme can’t be guaranteed.   

 


